
St. James Lutheran Church 
Congregation meeting June 29 and 30, 2019 

Meeting to approve three-year Capital Campaign 
Renewing God’s House to Share God’s Love 

St. James Lutheran Church had a congregation meeting following the services on June 29 at 5:30pm, 

June 30 at 8:15am and June 30 at 10:45am. President Jim Lohuis opened the meeting at all three 

services and closed it following the 10:45am service. 

The Capital Campaign Planning Phase Report was previously presented by Pastor Renee LiaBraaten from 

Renaissance Consulting at services on June 15-16, 2019 and the 8 page summary report was provided to 

the congregation. It was also emailed to the congregation. 

The motion which was recommended by congregation council reads as follows: 

That St. James Lutheran Church move forward with a three-year Capital Campaign in the fall of 2019 

with the financial goal in the range of $1 Million to raise funds for the proposed repairs and upgrades.  

The vote was taken by written ballot.  The motion was approved by a vote of 175-12. 

The Planning Phase Report provided the plan for the capital campaign and communication materials. 

Further events are planned in the Fall, including a Case Statement for the campaign, various events and 

working with many volunteers of teams to support the Campaign. A status report will come to the 

Congregation meeting on November 17, 2019. 

 

 

 


